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Incident: Felony Vandalism, Case# 08-9467 
 
Date/Time:  December 7, 2008, 4:38 P.M. 
                                 
Location: Various locations in Porterville 
 
Suspects: Four Male Juveniles (under 14 years of age) 
                                     
Summary:  
 
On December 7, 2008 at approximately 4:38 p.m. Officer Miller responded to 
Murry Park regarding four juveniles who were detained by citizens for slashing 
tires in the area.   
 
During the investigation it was determined the juveniles were responsible for 
slashing tires on at least 7 different vehicles, causing a significant amount of 
damage with the dollar amount yet to be determined.  
 
All four juveniles were arrested without incident and transported to the Porterville 
Police Department.   
 
Due to the young ages of the four listed juveniles they were released to their 
respective parents / guardians with citations pending multiple charges of 594 PC-
Vandalism.   
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